The Malling School
Beech Road
East Malling
Kent
ME19 6DH
Tel:
01732 840995
Web:
themallingschool.kent.sch.uk



















30th June 2025

SBi/KTr

Dear Parents/ Carers

As we move into the last term of school and for the new school year, can we please ask you to park in a considerate manner when you are dropping off and picking up from school. Our student's safety is paramount and parking can cause safety issues at the start and end of the day.

We also have many neighbours who need to access their houses and drives during the school day. Please could we request that you:

- Do not drop off or pick up students inside the school grounds
- Do not park or pick up your children in Blacklands this is a private road and not available for general traffic
- Do not block the garages in Beech Road
- Do not park over driveways to ensure they are accessible at all times
- Consider visibility for pedestrians when parking and do not park on pathways

In addition, please consider letting your child walk, even if it is to an area away from school.

Thank you for your support in keeping everyone safe.

Yours sincerely



Mrs S Birchall Business Manager